
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 12/5/2012 5:28:03 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Thank you for your VM! 

P.S. I think that one of these days, I'll as a gag gift make up the 'response time' award... In the 
constantly failing as an advisor category, the one who calls back the fastest is.... Drum rolls 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 5:25 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: Thank you for your VM! 

You continually get the award for fasted response time at the CPUC . . . 

We will standby re the meeting request; I suspect your crystal ball is working quite well © 

And I'm happy about the no news/good news. 

Do you find yourself wondering when this year will be over?? I do. 

Thanks again Michael. 

Laura 
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